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ALDINGBOURNE 
 NEWS 

June 2020 
Dear Parents and Children, 
 

As a school we are very proud that we have managed to 
open our doors to year R, 1, 6 and key workers. It has 
been a huge challenge, but one we have successfully 
achieved. Thanks to everybody’s hard work, all staff and 
pupils feel safe at Aldingbourne School.  
 
However, sadly, due to the Government’s announcement 
about no further year groups returning to school, we 
must now cancel all future Summer term events.  
 

ART WEEK       Cancelled  
 

JUNIOR KAYAKING     Cancelled  
 

SPORTS DAY      Cancelled 
 

SUMMER FETE      Cancelled 
 

EVENING of MUSIC & DANCE  Cancelled 
 

INFANT PLAY      Cancelled 
 

OPEN EVENING      Cancelled 
 
BEACH TRIP      Cancelled 
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YEAR 6 LEAVERS      Cancelled 
        TRIP        
 

FIRST AID DAY       Cancelled 
                
CHICHESTER COLLEGE     Cancelled 
   
 
 
 
END of YEAR                                             YIPPEE! 

REPORTS      You will receive your child’s 
report in the final week of 

term. This will be a slimmed 
down version of what you 

normally receive. 
Due to lockdown, schools are not 

expected to offer grades to children but 
they are required to provide comments on 

how your child has coped during this 
unusual time! 

 
 

SWIMMING         Postponed 
         We are waiting for 
Government guidelines on      
 the opening of outdoor       

                                                                                                   swimming pools. 
 
 

MARY POPPINS        Postponed 
         Sadly, we are unable to 
perform our wonderful school 
play to an audience. However, 
we are looking at ways in 
which we could possibly 
perform small sections of the 
play using the cast members 
we have and ensuring 
everybody is safe. I will keep 
you updated.  
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LODGE HILL       Re-scheduled 

  This residential trip has been 
rebooked for September. 
Further details will follow 
nearer the time of this event.  
 
 

 
 
 

YEAR 6 
CYCLING PROFICIENCY                          YIPPEE! 

  At the moment this event 
will take place. It is scheduled 
for the week beginning July6th  
Further details will follow 
nearer the time of this event. 
 
 

PTA PAINTING DAY           Postponed 
         We are waiting for 
Government guidelines on the 
number of families that can 
meet outside. Further details 
will follow nearer the time of 
this event. 

I have listed all the main events and those that are not 
mentioned for example leaver’s assembly, whole school 
sports day, we aim to organise outside. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to call the school office. 
 

Please remember to stay safe and I am sending you all a 

HUGE virtual hug. 
Take care 
Miss Webster xx 


